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Attachments:  

 

Recommendation: 

That the Township of Huron-Kinloss Committee of the Whole hereby receives for 

information Report Number PW-2021-04-31, as prepared by John Yungblut, Director 

of Public Works 

Background: 

County of Bruce Municipal Hazardous & Special Waste Event Schedule 

The County of Bruce issued a revised schedule for the 2021 Municipal Hazardous & 

Special Waste Event dates. 

Kinloss Landfill 

The Kinloss Landfill site reopened to the public on Saturday April 3rd. 

Discussion: 

County of Bruce Municipal Hazardous & Special Waste Event Schedule 

The 2021 Municipal Hazardous & Special Waste Event schedule includes an event in 

the community of Lucknow on Saturday June 5th from 11:00 a.m. – 1:30 p.m. at the 

County Public Works Shed, 545 Ludgard St, in the community of Lucknow. Residents 

and property owners in the County are welcome to attend any of the scheduled 

events. The information is posted on the municipal website and further 

communication will be posted closer to the local event. 

Kinloss Landfill 



The Kinloss Landfill, located at 690 Kairshea Ave, reopened to the public Saturday April 

3rd and will operate Saturdays 10:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. until October 30th. The site 

accepts scrap steel and white goods (i.e., appliances with the any Freon removed prior 

to drop-off), brush, tires, and recyclables, free of charge. No household garbage is 

accepted. 

Financial Impacts: 

The Municipal Hazardous & Special Waste Events are managed by the County of 

Bruce. Operation of the Kinloss Landfill is covered by the 2021 budget. 

Strategic Alignment / Link: 

We are an environmentally conscious community that are good stewards of our 

natural environment by being aware and taking responsibility, and by using our 

resources wisely. 
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